
To the Board of Supervisors: 

The problems with commercial cannabis operations in residential neighborhoods are not abated by 

moving the operations indoors. 

Increased traffic and noise, security concerns, possibility of attracting crime, are all things that would 

change our peaceful neighborhood forever. 

The Planning Commission and the Board recognized this when the Cannabis Combining Districts were 

created. The proposed use permits are an attempted end run around a sound and already established 

policy. 

Those of us in the Deerwood neighborhood hope that you will  continue to oppose commercial cannabis 

operations right next to our homes and families. 

Thank you, 

Marc Levine 

2400 Deerwood Drive 

463-1885 

 


